

GW B1 Unit6 extra

Student name _____

Group/Class _____

Date _____ Score _____

LISTENING

- 1 Listen to five people talking about rubbish and recycling. Match the speakers (1–5) with the comments (A–E).

 Unit 6 Listening

- 1 _____
- 2 _____
- 3 _____
- 4 _____
- 5 _____

- A Companies don't do enough.
- B This is a good idea if you have a big kitchen.
- C This is not a good solution. It just makes things worse.
- D Different people can use our old things.
- E We have to change our habits.

Score: / 5

- 2 Listen to five people talking about rubbish and recycling. Are these statements True (T) or False (F)?

 Unit 6 Listening

- | | | |
|------------|---|-------|
| Speaker 1: | People throw away more rubbish now than before. | T / F |
| Speaker 2: | Many people don't have space for different types of bins in their kitchens. | T / F |
| Speaker 3: | All of our shopping comes with paper and plastic. | T / F |
| Speaker 4: | It's always more expensive to buy a new computer than repair an old one. | T / F |
| Speaker 5: | People buy more food than they need. | T / F |

Score: / 5

GRAMMAR

3 Complete the dialogue with *will* or *going to* and the verbs given.

A: Hi, Terry. Have you got any plans for the weekend?

B: Yes. I (1) _____ (*watch*) the football.

A: (2) _____ (*see*) the Champions League match?

B: Yes. Do you want to come?

A: I'd love to. I (3) _____ (*ask*) my mum if it's OK.

B: Great. We (4) _____ (*buy*) the tickets tomorrow morning. I can get you one if you like.

A: OK. I (5) _____ (*call*) you this afternoon.

Score: / 5

4 Complete the sentences with these words/expressions.

'll
probably might 're going to 's going to will

1 They _____ be at the café, but I'm really not sure.

2 Our teacher _____ be 50 next week but he looks younger.

3 They _____ win the match. The others can't win now!

4 We _____ go to the concert. We haven't got tickets, but we're trying to get some.

5 It _____ be hot today. It's already 20 degrees outside.

Score: / 5

5 Complete the sentences with the correct pairs of verbs.

not
feel/go have/stop leave/get not get/be like/buy

1 If we _____ now, we _____ there by lunchtime.

2 If we _____ enough rain this spring, there _____ a drought in the summer.

3 I always _____ bad in the morning if I _____ to bed late.

4 You _____ a smaller carbon footprint if you _____ driving.

5 If you _____ that colour, I _____ you a different one.

Score: / 5

VOCABULARY

6 Complete the sentences with the correct answer, A, B or C.

- 1 Today, children learn more about the dangers to the _____ than in the past.
A ozone layer B environment C pollution
- 2 Scientists say we're destroying the _____ and this creates global warming.
A greenhouse B ozone layer C agriculture
- 3 Many sea birds died because of a huge _____ in the Atlantic last year.
A oil spill B drought C flood
- 4 Hotter summers with no rain will mean that there are more _____ in some countries.
A droughts B waste C nuclear disasters
- 5 After the heavy rainfall, there was _____ in the local town.
A pollution B a flood C global warming

Score: / 5

7 Choose the correct alternatives to complete the text.

I recently saw a (1) *documentary/game show* about a woman who got stuck on a mountain. She (2) *got/had* caught in a terrible snow storm and injured her leg. Luckily, she had a (3) *first aid kit/medical centre* but it was too dangerous to go back down the mountain so she dug a hole in the snow, climbed into it and waited. The storm continued for hours and the woman was really (4) *afraid/angry* because she didn't think she could survive. Eventually the storm passed. She climbed out of the hole and walked back down to the (5) *valley/desert* below where she got help.

Score: / 5

USE OF ENGLISH

8 Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first. Use no more than three words.

- 1 It's not likely that Sue will get a new job.
Sue is _____ get a new job.
- 2 If I don't do my homework, my teacher will be angry.
My teacher _____ pleased if I do my homework.
- 3 My plan is to catch the 6:30 train.
I'm _____ catch the 6:30 train.
- 4 I predict rain for tomorrow.
I think it _____ tomorrow.
- 5 What time does your train arrive in London?
What time does your train _____ to London?

- 6 I've decided I won't go to the theatre tomorrow.
I'm _____ go to the theatre tomorrow.
- 7 If I don't win the race tomorrow, I'll be really unhappy.
I _____ happy if I don't win the race tomorrow.
- 8 I don't think we will arrive before Terry.
We probably _____ before Terry.
- 9 Our cities are too polluted.
There is too _____ in our cities.
- 10 I think he probably can't hear you. He's wearing his headphones.
He _____ be able to hear you. He's wearing his headphones.

Score: / 10

READING

A few years ago everyone was talking about the new electric cars. These cars were cleaner and quieter and they were going to be the answer to our pollution problems. (1) Why aren't our roads full of electric cars? Why are we still sending out huge amounts of pollution into the atmosphere and using oil faster than the oil companies can produce it?

There are several reasons. (2) They are available. There are many different models and every year another, newer type of electric car is designed. Last year, more than ten new models of electric car were introduced. (3) Although many of the faster, sporty-looking models are expensive – for example, the new Tesla costs 130,000 dollars – there are plenty of cheaper types for sale. So what is the reason?

Experts say that it's mainly because electric cars can't travel very far before we need to charge their batteries and there aren't enough charging points at the moment. (4) It seems that the people who have bought electric cars use them as a second car, not their main one. They drive them around town and cities but they don't want to go too far in them. (5) They aren't going to buy an electric car to use regularly until they can be sure that it won't stop suddenly on their way to work or somewhere important.

While electric cars may still be the car of the future, there is an alternative for today. The hybrid car – a car that can switch from petrol to electricity – is more popular. People are buying them because they can drive further without having to charge their cars. (6) It's obviously not quite as good for the environment as the electric car, but it shows that people are concerned and trying to do something about their carbon footprint.

9 Read the article about electric cars and choose the best answers, A, B, C or D.

- 1 What is the aim of this article?
- A to talk about why people don't use electric cars
 - B to talk about the amount of pollution we create
 - C to advertise a new type of electric car
 - D to warn people about the dangers of petrol cars
- 2 Why did people think electric cars would be good?
- A They don't use as much oil as normal cars.
 - B They help reduce traffic on the roads.
 - C They don't pollute the environment.
 - D They don't cost as much as normal cars.

- 3 Why isn't the price of electric cars a problem?
- A Because people can afford expensive cars.
 - B Because not all of them are expensive.
 - C Because they're good value for money.
 - D Because people have more money these days.
- 4 What's the main problem with electric cars?
- A Most of them cost 130,000 dollars.
 - B You can't go very far in them without having to stop.
 - C You can only drive them in towns and cities.
 - D There is only one model.
- 5 Why do people prefer hybrid cars to electric cars?
- A They are the car of the future.
 - B They're better for the environment.
 - C They look nicer.
 - D They can go longer distances without being charged.
- 6 How does the writer feel about hybrid cars?
- A They aren't very good for the environment.
 - B They're better than electric cars.
 - C They're too expensive so people won't buy them.
 - D It's good that people are choosing them.

Score: / 6

10 Complete the summary of the article about electric cars with one word in each gap.

People thought electric cars were going to solve some of our environmental (1) _____. There are many (2) _____ of electric car, but they aren't as popular as people expected. The problem is that they can't travel (3) _____ enough before they need to be charged. Hybrid cars are an alternative which are more popular. They can help people to reduce their carbon (4) _____.

Score: / 4